May 16, 1974

Mrs. Berth Green 333 West 86th Street New York, N.Y. 10024

Dear Mrs. Green:

I checked into the question you asked me about whether an electric oven has to be covered on Shabbat.

I suggest that you do keep it covered, in the same way as you would a gas oven. The problem was already discussed by one of the greatest authorities of our generation, the little , and his decision was the one I just gave you.

It was wonderful seaing you at the Mizrachi Women Luncheon. Best regards.

Cordially,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:cw